
[UPDATED] LETTER FROM THE CHAIRS 

Dear esteemed delegates and special guests, 

We are your chairs Seoyeon Kang, Yoojeong Lee and Jisu Hong  juniors from Branksome Hall Asia. It is our honor to serve 

you as chair of the United Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organization (UNESCO) in GECMUN VI.  

As students who all started our MUN career as hesitant delegates, we understand that MUN can be daunting to some of 

you. Here is our advice: Model United Nations is all about research, confidence, and collaboration. With the knowledge 

gained from our background guide and your independent research, you will be able to come up with a wide range of 

innovative ideas. And through collaboration, ideas from you and others will form a realistic solution. Out chairs will do our 

best to make this conference as meaningful as possible while you work to solve a current global issue.  

If you have any questions regarding the conference, please do not hesitate to contact us via 

kangseoyeon02577@branksome.asia, leeyoojeong02153@branksome.asia, and hongjisu1720@branksome.asia. We look 

forward to having a fruitful debate with all of you soon!  

Sincerely,  

UNESCO Chairs  

mailto:kangseoyeon0@branksome.asia
mailto:leeyoojeong02153@branksome.asia
mailto:hongjisu17@branksome.asia

	[Updated] Letter from the chairs

